
 
 

 
Supplementary statement to the Newcastle Health and 

Wellbeing Board Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment 2022-25 
 
 
Date Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment published: 29th September 2022 
 
Date supplementary statement issued: 19th July 2023 
 
The Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment for the area of Newcastle Health and Wellbeing Board 

identified a need for access to pharmaceutical services in Dinnington village.  

NHS Resolution granted an application by B&S Health Limited (trading as Falcons Pharmacy) 

to open a pharmacy at Dinnington Clinic/Health Centre, Main Road, Dinnington, Newcastle 

Upon Tyne, NE13 7JW. 

Date pharmacy opened: 3rd July 2023. 

The pharmacy provides the following pharmaceutical services: 

• Essential services 

• Advanced services – none currently 
 
These services are provided at the following times: 

• Monday  09.00 – 17.00 

• Tuesday  09.00 – 17.00 

• Wednesday  09.00 – 17.00 

• Thursday  09.00 – 17.00 

• Friday   09.00 – 17.00 

• Saturday  Closed 

• Sunday  Closed 

 

Supplementary statement issued by: Elizabeth Morgan 

Post: Director of Public Health, Newcastle Council 

Date: 19th July 2023 


